We are Champions for Christ! -&’

April 24,2025

Dear Charger Family,
Happy Easter! Student 4th quarter midterms come home tomorrow. Please look at them closely and let’s
finish the year with academic growth.

Next week is busy!

e 6th graders leave for camp on Monday morning. All 6th graders received a letter with information
about arrival times and packing lists.

e Next Tuesday, April 29 we are welcoming author and illustrator Ruth Bradshaw to do a program
with the students in grades K-5. This is a hands-on program where the children will be learning
about literacy and the importance of illustrations in our literature.

e On Wednesday, April 30 grades 1 and 2 are going to the Imagination Station.

e Congratulations to the 8th graders who are receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation on
Wednesday evening at Queen of the Most Holy Rosary Cathedral!

e Thursday and Friday, May 1 and 2 is Kindergarten Screening- Our current Kindergarten students
ONLY do not have school.

Have you sold your Summerfest tickets for the big raffle? Help our school by selling those two tickets and
asking for more. Attached to this letter is a Summerfest letter about volunteering. You could earn free or
discounted ride bands for your students, just by volunteering.

Toledo Public School Bus Transportation information is attached. This information must be turned in
now for next school year.
IMPORTANT DATES:
e Sunday, May 4- Second grader First Holy Communion- 11:00 a.m.
e Wednesday, May 7- Second Grade Wax Museum 1:00 in the gymnasium
e Friday, May 16- May Crowning Mass with Bishop Thomas- The 8th and 2nd graders are part of
this special Mass. Information will be coming home about this day.
e Wednesday, May 21- 8th Grade Graduation- 7:00 p.m. in the church
e Thursday, May 22- Kindergarten Graduation- 9:00 a.m. in the gymnasium
e Friday, May 23- Last Day- Mass at 8:30- Honors Assembly following Mass- students are dismissed
following the Honors Assembly at approximately 10:30. There is NO Aftercare!

We are missing many family incidental fee payments of $150 that were due on April 11. Please make this
payment ASAP.

In Christ,
Mrs. Melissa Empie
Principal

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/
“Return to the Lord, your God. He is merciful, compassionate,
and always ready to forgive.” Joel 2:13
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